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FULL COMMITTEE PONY

SB 5702
Fee Ratification

On February 25, the Capital Construction Subcommittee voted to recommend passage

of SB 5702, with amendments.

SB 5702 ratifies fee changes approved by the Department of Administrative Services and
adopted administratively by the Department of Aviation, the Real Estate Agency, the
Oregon Liquor Control Commission, the Department of Consumer and Business Services,

the Board of Accountancy, and the Board of Medical Imaging.

The Department of Aviation restructured tie-down fees at state airports and established
fees for publicly-owned Unmanned Aerial Systems that are expected to raise $7,560 in

2015-17.

The Real Estate Agency increased the land development fee for condominium filings that

is expected to raise $169,708 in 2015-17.

The Oregon Liquor Control Commission established nineteen fees associated with the

regulation of marijuana that are expected to raise $5.9 million in 2015-17.

The Department of Consumer and Business services ratified administrative fees charged
to insurers participating in the Oregon Health Insurance Marketplace that had previously
been established by Cover Oregon. These fees are $9.66 per member per month for

health insurance plans, and 97 cents per member per month for dental insurance plans.
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The Oregon Board of Accountancy ratified changes to the license fees for accountants

and accounting firms that are expected to raise $157,400 in 2015-17.

The Oregon Board of Medical Imaging established a fee for physician assistants who

perform fluoroscopy. The fees are expected to raise $9,450 in 2015-17.

The amendment removes from the printed bill Department of Agriculture fees that are

not being ratified at this time.

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends SB 5702 be amended by the -1

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended.
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